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Office of the Governor

0G/27/2020
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All Licensees
Manama
Kingdom of Bahrain

Dear Sir,

Financial Reporting for VAT purposes

Further to the CBB’s circular (0G/550/2018), dated 25% December 2018 regarding Decree
No (48) of 2018 and its Regulations (No 12/2018), all licensees are required to send their
2018 annual audited financial statements as well as all future annual audited financial

statements to the National Bureau for Revenue (NBR), Email: reports@nbr.gov.bh.

Yours sincerely,

/L

Rasheed M. Al-Maraj
Governor
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